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Hello Watch Me Grow families! 

We want to share with you some of the highlights and
exciting activities that our little ones have experienced in

the month of February.



The children at Watch Me Grow have been busy exploring the world around
them and learning new skills each and every day. From learning to count in
both English and Spanish, to taking part in a few exciting experiments in our
Preschool room, each child's progress has been remarkable.

What Did They Learn This
Month?



Love was in the air at Watch Me Grow as we
celebrated Valentine’s Day in all our rooms. From
decorated cards to themed activities, our children
shared love and friendship in a special way. Some of
our children created Valentine’s Day arts and crafts
with their hand or footprints, while others decorated
heart shaped picture frames.

Valentine's Day Celebration

Each and every one of the
children had an amazing time

exploring creativity on this
special day!!



At the beginning of the month our preschoolers
got to create their very own volcano. The little
ones were extremely excited to help with this
experiment and to see all the action up close.

Science Abounds!!

Later in the month they got to
pretend they were geologist
(goggles and all), while
digging for gems and
exploring the world of science.



The babies in Stamford explored different textures by walking barefoot on
paper with paint; making all kinds of colorful footprints along the way.
Throughout the month they enjoyed a number of different arts and crafts
activities, music and movement time, and the older children continued to
explore, colors and shapes, along with early letter and number recognition
skills.

Textures and Colors 



Barbara Targonski shared
her book “Let’s go Tilly,
Let’s go Molly” with all the
children at Watch Me
Grow and they were all
enthralled as they
gathered around to hear
her read this amazing
little book.

We were very fortunate to have a
local children’s author come visit us
over the course of the last month.

After the reading, Miss T. took
the time to sign copies of the
book, so that each child can
continue to explore this book
in the weeks and months to

come.

An Author Comes to Visit



Our little learners have continued to
enthusiastically explore the world of numbers in
both English and Spanish! Through engaging
activities and interactive games, they have been
mastering numerical concepts while having fun.

Exploring the World of Numbers: Learning
Numbers in English and Spanish

From counting colorful objects to
identifying numbers in their

environment, each child has been
actively participating in their

numerical journey. 

The joy of discovery and
accomplishment shines bright as
they confidently recite numbers in

two languages, laying a strong
foundation for their future
mathematical adventures.



It has most definitely

been an amazing month

here at Watch Me Grow!!

Get ready for two exciting events
coming up! On May 11, just before
Mother's Day, we plan to have a
special moms' gathering! Additionally,
we are organizing an event for dads on
June 15. We look forward to seeing you
all there!

UPCOMING EVENTS

Thank you for being part of the Watch Me Grow Family!!
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